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Hearings this week on fire season inquiry 

The Environment and Planning Committee will hold further public hearings this week on its inquiry into fire 

season preparedness. 

At 12 noon on Tuesday 30 August the Committee will hear from the United Firefighters Union. 

On Wednesday 31 August at 7:15 pm Parks Victoria will give evidence. 

Both hearings will be in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House. 

The inquiry is examining the preparation and planning that is undertaken for fire seasons. 

Issues being considered include the planning, implementation and impacts of preventative burning. 

The schedule for the hearings and the submissions are available from the Committee’s website. 

Issued: 29 August 2016 

http://parliamentofvictoria.cmail20.com/t/t-l-hrkridy-hrdrxhyy-r/

